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Scholarship opportunity!  

Do you want to spend up to 20 weeks in Ethiopia?  

The Department of Energy and Technology runs a Linneaus-Palme 
Exchange program together with Addis Ababa University since several 
years. During 2017/2018 academic year, and even extended to part of 
2018/2019, there is an opportunity for two students to participate; either to 
take courses at Addis Ababa University and/or  to carry out field work for 
their master’s or candidate thesis.  

The exchange can take place any time during January 2018 to October 
2018  (to stay at least 12 weeks). Expenses are covered by a stipend of up to 
25 000 SEK.  

• Credits taken can be included in the Swedish exam   
• Some courses offered can be found here http://www.aait.edu.et/   
• The students should have at least one year university studies before 

the exchange  
• Link to SLU’s student web: More info about Linnaeus-Palme 

exchange   
The – recommended!  – blog by Antonia and Josefine, our students in 2012:           
http://blogg.slu.se/students-in-ethiopia/ , or contact 10 other Swedish 
students who have participated in the program.    

Interested, Questions…? Please contact : 

Girma Gebresenbet, Girma.Gebresenbet@slu.se, 018-671901; 070-4245032 

David Ljungberg, David.Ljungberg@slu.se, 018-671810; 072-7019602 

http://blogg.slu.se/students-in-ethiopia/

